
ATMEL San Jose • 2325 Orchard Parkway San Jose • CA  95131 USA

  Product End-of-Life Notification

EOL Number: SC044201 Date: October 11, 2004

Product Description & Replacement:
Hereby Atmel is announcing that 28-pin Plastic Dual Inline Package (PDIP) and 32-pin
PDIP packaging options for Flash devices have reached End-of-Life.  This product change
applies across all product densities, 256-Kbit through 4-Mbit.

There are no direct footprint replacements offered.

Reason for EOL:
These products are being discontinued due to low customer demand.

Last Time Buy Date: April 11, 2005

Please note that all last time buy orders are non-cancellable and not returnable.

Last Ship Date: October 11, 2005

Atmel Contact: pcnadm@atmel.com
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